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Apply for a Community Grant from the City of Woodinville 
 

WOODINVILLE, WA. – The City of Woodinville is pleased to offer grant funding eligible to 
community organizations serving the Woodinville community. 
 
The city’s 2017-2018 budget allocated $15,000 per year of funding for projects serving 
Woodinville. Funding priority will be given to applications demonstrating community promotion, 
economic development and those that will provide events for the community. 

The city will accept completed community grant applications until Tuesday, February 27th 2018 
at 5:00pm. Grant applications will be assessed by staff to ensure they meet the city’s eligibility 
criteria (as stated in Resolution No. 479) and then presented to the City Council for funding 
consideration. 

If approved for funding by the Woodinville City Council, projects will be funded by the city on a 
reimbursement basis. Please mail or email completed applications to Woodinville City Hall.  

For questions regarding the grant application process, please contact Lauren Broudy 
Thompson, Management Analyst with the City of Woodinville, by phone: 425-877-2267 or by 
email: laurent@ci.woodinville.wa.us.    
 

### 

ABOVE—The city has funding available to community 
non-profit or governmental organizations serving the 
Woodinville community. 
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